From: Jim Hager <jimhager6@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 12:35 PM

To: LARA WEISIGER

Cc: Trish Spencer; Jim Oddie; Malia Vella; mezzyashcarft@alameda.gov

Subject: Appointments of Steve Gortler and Ruben Tilos

We need these two persons skills. I believe they have much needed experience and common sense that is needed for the future of Alameda.

I am out of town and according to this article I read Alameda after the year 2100 will be forty percent under water because of rising ocean due to climate changes.

So does it make sense to keep building.

Jim Hager 66 Ratto Rd. 94502

Sent from my iPa

From: antonia nicosia <antonianicosia@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 7:25 AM

To: LARA WEISIGER
Subject: John Knox white

Dear Council Members,

After attending several planning board meetings in 2016 and 2017, I became aware of how small John Knox White's vision is for Alamedans.

I write to urge you to support Mayor Spencer's nominations to the Planning Board and to refuse to submit to John Knox White's power play for a third term. Mayor Spencer was elected by the voters of Alameda, including my husband and me, who were and remain very interested in a measured and thoughtful approach to development.

Since Mayor Spencer first entered office, John Knox White has refused to acknowledge Mayor Spencer's position and the voter imperative that led her into office. His disdain for her positions has grown more visible and vocal. He is entitled to disagree with her positions and approach as a private citizen but the ability to nominate the appointments to the Planning Board remains with the Mayor.

It is time for change. Both Ruben Tilos and Steven Gortler are qualified candidates. We, the voters, deserve a chance to be represented on the Planning Board by Alamedans who represent our interests.

Thank you, Antonia Dawson Bay St resident

Sent from my iPhone

From: Guy Mayes <mayesguy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 1:43 PM

To: LARA WEISIGER

Subject: Planning Board Nominations

To: Alameda City Council

I support nominations of Ruben Tilos and Steven Gortier for Alameda Planning Board. I do not support extending term of John Knox White.

Guy Mayes, 3107 La Cresta, Alameda, CA 94502 (510-522-1590) mayesguy@yahoo.com

From: Lola Brown <garylola@att.net>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 6:59 PM

To: LARA WEISIGER

Subject: Planning Board appointments

To the City Council Members:

I am very concerned with the direction this city is taking and ask you to please confirm the appointments of Ruben Tilos and Steve Gortler to the City Planning Commission. As a former member of the Rec & Park Commission, and active member of Mastick Senior Center, as well as a 60 year resident here, I urge your confirmation of these two knowledgeable and intelligent individuals, who will serve this city well.

Lola Brown

From: Marie Kane <mariekane94502@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 10:36 AM

To: Trish Spencer; Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; Malia Vella; Jim Oddie; Frank Matarrese

Cc: LARA WEISIGER

Subject: Planning Board Nominees

Dear City Council,

Please support the mayor's nominees, Ruben Tilos and Steven Gortler for the Planning Board. They appear to be well qualified and should have the best interests of our city's future in mind.

Please honor the mayor's decision in this matter.

Sincerely,

Marie Kane

From: Daniel Ouellet
byteracer@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 9:10 AM

To: LARA WEISIGER

Subject: Tuesday Planning Board Vote

Dear Council Members:

As my current elected official Council Member, I urge you to vote for Ruben Tilos and Stevern Gortler for the Planning Board.

Mr John Know White has done little to solve the traffic problem in Alameda both east and west. In fact he has added to the problem by helping new residential construction take place.

Solve problem # 1 in Alameda - TRAFFIC, then we will deal with new residential construction issues.

It's time for a change in the Alameda Planning Department because John White has accomplished very little, except to add to the existing problems in Alameda.

Vote NO on John Knox White for the Planning Board.

Sincerely,

Dan Ouellet 1355 Grove Street Alameda, CA 94501-4707 510 - 910 - 5679

From: Barbara Ouellet <barbaraouellet@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 11:33 PM

To: LARA WEISIGER

Subject: Planning Board nominations

Dear Alameda City Council Members:

Please SUPPORT Ruben Tilos and Steven Gortler for the Planning Board.

Please DO NOT re-nominate John Knox White! He does not represent average Alameda citizens. It is time to get him out of Alameda politics. He is a destructive force in Alameda City government.

Thank you!

Barbara Ouellet voter, Alameda Resident since 1979 1355 Grove St. Alameda, CA 94501

From: Kira Comini <kdcomini@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:07 PM

To: LARA WEISIGER

Cc: Trish Spencer; Frank Matarrese; Malia Vella; Jim Oddie; mashcraft@alamedaca.gov

Subject: City Council Support for Planning Board nominees

Dear Alameda City Council,

I am writing to strongly support Mayor Spencer's nominees, Ruben Tilos & Steven Gortler, to our planning Board. It is critically important that we continue to support our city's historical and legal precedence in which our Mayor appoints our board members. Not only are they qualified, but we need new members who will bring vision and new ideas to our city. For the same important reasons that many public offices have term limits, we the citizens of Alameda want change. As a long time Alameda resident, I ask you to please approve these nominations.

Thank you,

Kira Comini, Resident Ratto Road, Alameda CA